
 
 

CITY OF NEWCASTLE CITY COUNCIL 
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Newcastle, Washington, will 

hold a Community Linkage Meeting with the Issaquah School Board Tuesday, October 16, 2018, 
starting at 5 p.m. at Newcastle City Hall, 12835 Newcastle Way, Suite 200, Newcastle, WA 98056. 

 
This is a special meeting as defined by RCW 42.30.080, and all requirements concerning 

special meetings shall be observed. 
 
Members of the public may attend, but no public comment periods will be provided. For 

more information or special accommodation, contact the City Clerk at saram@newcastlewa.gov 
or 425-649-4444. 
 
 
 
 Sara McMillon, City Clerk 
 City of Newcastle 
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